290 Queen Street West, PO Box 359, Mount Forest, ON NOG 2L0
Phone: 519.323.1710

Fax: 519 323 2425

Email: wnp@wellingtonnorthpower.com

www.wellingtonnorthpower.com

February 25, 2013

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

27" Floor P.O. Box 2319

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Wellington North Power Inc. — ED-2002-0511
2013 3" Generation Incentive Rate Mechanism Adjustment Application
Reply Submission to Board Staff Submission
OEB File Number: EB-2012-0174

Wellington North Power Inc. has reviewed the Board Staff Submission in the above proceeding,
dated February 6, 2013.

Wellington North Power Inc. wishes to confirm that it has no issues or concerns with Board
Staff's submission.

An electronic copy of this letter has been filed on the RESS site and two hard copies have been
sent by courier to the Board’s office for the attention of the Board Secretary.

Should the Board have questions regarding this matter please contact Richard Bucknall at
rbucknall@wellingtonnorthpower.com or myself at jrosebrugh@wellingtonnorthpower.com or call
519-323-1710.

Yours truly,
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’J udy Rosebrugh
President & CEO

Wellington North Power Inc.

290 Queen Street West, P.O. Box 359
Mount Forest, ON NOG 2L0

Phone: 519-323-1710

Fax: 519-323-2425



